
  

         

 

  

 

GREAT ORTON PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
 

Monday 17th March 2025 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 
 
At the end of the Spring term, Mrs Francis will sadly be leaving us to take up a fulltime position at another 
school, which she already works at 3 days per week. Mrs Francis has been with us since Jan 2023 and has 
been a great asset to our school. We will especially miss her Art and Craft skills. We wish her well in her 
new post.   
 
For the duration of the summer term, Mrs Cuzick will teach in Narnia class on a Mon/Tues/Wed and Thurs 
and we welcome Mrs Scott, who will teach in Narnia class on a Fri. 
  
READING 
Our second Book Swap event was a huge success.  
Please continue to encourage your children to read at home.  
 
 

 
 
The children had a 
great time 
designing their 
own T-Shirts on 
World Book Day. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Friday 21st March 2025 

Children can come to school in non-uniform if they wish – for a £1 donation towards the comic relief 
charity.  
  
 

Thursday 27th March 2025  
You will by now have received your appointment time with your child’s class teacher. Should you need 
reminded of this, please contact Mrs Wright in the school office. 
**There will be no After School Club on this day ** 

 



  

Thursday 3rd April 2025 
REMINDER -  Chocolate Bingo event will take place 3:40 p.m. in 
the school hall.  
We will play three games of Bingo. Each strip of tickets will 
contain six cards. The cost of a book containing three strips is £4 
and the prizes will be Easter Eggs/Chocolate! 
Refreshments will be available to purchase. 
Thursday 3rd April 2025 will also be a non-uniform day and the 
“payment” for not wearing school uniform will be an Easter egg/ 
Chocolate donation for the Chocolate Bingo event. 
**There will be no After School Club on this day**. 
Please complete and return the slip at the end of this newsletter, together with any monies, to Mrs Wright 
before 28th March 2025.  Egg/Chocolate donations can be sent into the school office anytime between now 
and 3rd April 2025. 
 
REMINDER 
School meals and after school clubs should all be booked and paid for in advance using 
the School Hub App. 
 
 

 
For enquiries about the new on-site privately ran nursery ‘Messyhands’ – please contact 
Collette Evans on 07783924187.  
 

 
 
Please remember to park responsibly when dropping or collecting your 
child/children at/ from school and thank you for not parking across the yellow 
zigzags and in the adjacent pub carpark. Additional parking can be found at the 
village hall, which is only a 3-minute walk away. 
 
Friday 4th April 2025 – School closes at 1:00 pm for the End of school Term.  
 
Tuesday 22nd April 2025– School re-opens at 8:45 a.m. for the Summer Term  
 
Kind Regards 

M Walker 
Mr M Walker 
Headteacher 

 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Chocolate Bingo –Thursday 3rd April 2025 at 3:40 p.m. in the School Hall 
 
Name of Child/Children ________________________________ 
 
No of books required    __________ 
 
Amount enclosed         £__________ 


